
From: Arlene Goss
To:

 
Subject: Response to official information request
Date: Monday, 12 December 2016 10:14:32 a.m.
Attachments:

12-Dec-2016
 
Miles McDermott

 
Dear Mr McDermott,
 
Official information request for BUILDING CONSENT INFORMATION
 
I refer to your official information request dated 8-December-2016 for a summary of all
residential building consents granted between 1st January 2013 and 30th December 2016.
               
The Council's building staff currently provide this information to a number of subscribers and are
happy for you to contact them and make an arrangement to receive either back dated
information or a monthly report. They charge $313 for a year's worth of information, or $32 per
month. Please contact Leah Fitzgibbons to discuss your needs. I have copied her into this email.
 
As this service is available without the need for an official information request, I will consider
your request closed unless I hear otherwise from you.
 
Regards
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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